A.S.B. Bulletin 8/6/19 - Tuesday

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Attention Students and staff, if you missed ID pictures yesterday, there will be a make-up date
coming soon. Stay tuned for more details

Remember this Friday, August 9th, ASB is hosting our Back to School Dance from 6-9pm in the
quad. 90’s Theme!

Are you a member of the LGBTQ+ community? Are you an ally? Do you want a safe space on
campus where you can feel free to be yourself without fear of bullying or hatred? The GSA is here
for you. Come to the first annual meeting of Stagg's Gay/Straight Alliance in room A-2 today,
Tuesday August sixth during lunch to begin building the GSA community for the 2019-2020
school year. Check with Ms. Stoner if you have questions.

Good morning students!

Do you want to learn how to snowboard? Do you want to learn how to ski?

Well, come and join the Snowboarding Club! We will be electing officers this Friday, August 9th
during lunch in Ms. Foshee's room, which is room K-3 by the quad area. Space is limited to go
on the trips so if you want to go, meetings are mandatory. See you all soon!

The French Club will have its first meeting on Friday, August 9th at lunch time in C-5. We have to
vote on Club Rush.

If you have a job, you also need a Work Permit. It's against the law for a minor to work without a
Work Permit in California. Work permits must be obtained at the start of a new job and renewed
at the start of each new school year. All current work permits, including those issued during the
summer by CWA, expire on or before Friday, August 9", and must be renewed.

Students who have a job may be eligible to enroll in Work Experience Education, an elective
course which combines paid employment with classroom instruction. Work Experience students

Attention student athletes - Appointments for sports physicals are being accepted at the Wellness
Center. Sports physicals are scheduled for next Thursday, August 8th, and also on August 20th
and 22nd. Appointments are on the a first come, first served basis. Please come by room E2
and pick up the forms. Your yellow emergency card, along with the sports physical forms, must
be submitted in order to get an appointment. If you have any questions please come by the
Wellness Center.



***There are no new Career and Counseling updates for this week

***Here are the home athletic events for this week:

Fall sports starts this week after school for all students interested in playing football, girls tennis,
girls golf, cross country, girls volleyball and water polo. Please pick up an athletic participation
packet from the coach and you will need to have a Physical to participate. Any questions, please
contact our athletic director in his office located next to the swimming pool.

This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE by reminding everyone to have a great start to the year and
remember the attendance initiative through the Stockton Kings. Be at school on time!
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



